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Comments: I am a 4th generation Montanan who grew up spending time at Holland.  My grandparents and

parents have owned/currently own property on the creek.  We spend time up there with our kids every year and

love it.  We love the unscathed beauty and quiet it provides verses other area lakes.  To have this lodge turned

into the propoaed plans will impact the entire surrounding area.  People that live there year round will be

impacted by the influx of traffic on a road that is already under strain.  The beach area is limited in capacity and

will.be impacted negatively as will the campground that so many people get to enjoy.  The focal point of this

peaceful mountain lake wilm become the resort style facility proposed.  I don't think that so many people should

be impacted negatively in order for one entity to prosper.  Let us also note that a portion of said entity is out of

state, big money, and corporate looking to once again use Montana as its playground.  Condon is a quiet

community with limited resources that will undoubtedly be strained should this go through.  The trails leading up

the falls and beyond will be trampled not to mention the effects it will have on the wildlife.  There needs to be

extensive research done on environmental and wildlife impacts.  I don't know how a project on this scale could

possibly not impact all of the above negatively.  If you love Montana and want to leave it for future generations to

know and enjoy this project needs to be stopped as it stands.  Public spaces need to be kept public and we can't

be furthering the negative impact on our environment.  The Forest Service has the largest hand in how this

unfolds and I do hope that all needs are considered, not just the one using the space for personal gain.


